From: onestop.support@maryland.gov

Date: June 11, 2025 at 11:21:24 AM EDT

To: Tom Welliver <twelliver@hspinc.org>
Subject: SoS5 Charity Registration Approved

@ Maryland
OneStop

Hello

Human Services Programs of Carroll
County, Inc.,Thank you for submitting
the materials required to maintain your
charitable registration in the State of
Maryland. The information you submitted
is in order, and your registration has been
renewed. Your charity identification
number is 423.You may login to your
OneStop account to view your
organization’s record and manage your
registration at any time.Please retain this
notification for your files, as it certifies
that your registration is current with the
Office of the Secretary of State
until December 31, 2025. At that time,
your next financial report and the
appropriate renewal information and fee
should be filed with our office. If the next
financial report is not completed by the
due date, an extension until May 15,
2026 has been granted. A renewal notice
will be forwarded to your attention within
thirty days of your organization’s renewal
date.

Please be advised that registration with
the Secretary of State's Office does not
constitute or imply endorsement of a
public solicitation for contribution.

If you have any questions, please contact
the Charities and Legal Services Division
at 410-974-5534 or

dicharity sos@maryland.gov.

OneStop Portal Information
If you have any further questions,
comments, or concerns related to the
OneStop portal, please email us.
Email Us
onestop.support@maryland.gov




